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ON SUNDAY AFTERNOON, Jan. 13, the Bulldog Club of America will hold an all-age Bulldog match show at Werdermann's Hall, 16th Street and 3rd Avenue in New York City. Philip Murphy, the well-known handler, will officiate as judge. Mrs. Sherman
Hoyt will steward.

The match is open to puppies and dogs of all ages and is restricted to Bulldogs without any championship points. Trophies will be awarded to all class winners. Mrs. Sherman Hoyt offers a trophy for best grown dog in the match and Warren H Blaisdell, IlI
offers a trophy for best puppy in the match. The entry fee is set at one dollar for the first entry and fifty cents for each additional dog or each additional entry. Dogs may be entered in as many classes as they are eligible for.

Judging will start at 2.00 P.M. After the judging, dinner will be served with a choice of roast beef or chicken. A private bar will be provided for the Club's use as well as music for dancing after the judging. There is no charge for admission so it is hoped that
all bulldoggers in the metropolitan area will be on hand to have a good time and help make this first match show of the "new" Bulldog Club of America a big success.

The 1946 Specialty Show of the Bulldog Club of America will be held in conjunction with the all breed show at Katonah, N.Y. in June, subject to approval by the AKC. The judge will be announced next month.

The Morris and Essex Kennel Club has announced that it will restrict its entries to a total of only 30 breeds in 1946, and we are glad to be informed that Bulldogs will be one of the lucky ones. The Bulldog Club of America will heartily support this great
show which was missed so much by all fanciers during the war.

Robert S. Horne of the well known Hobbyhorne Kennels, New Brunswick, N.J., has been appointed to the Board of Directors of the Bulldog Club of America.-
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